
Correspondence received since June 2023 council meeting: 

• Highways News 

• NKDC Newsletter  

• Complaint from a resident regarding the noise from an event at the Turk's Head over 
the weekend 

• Details of upcoming volunteer opportunities from East Mercia Rivers Trust 

• Papers for the LALC AGM 

• Co-option application 

• LCC Town and Parish Council update newsletter 

• LALC monthly Training Bulletin 

• Details of a volunteering opportunity with East Mercia Rivers trust at Dunston beck 

 

• Meetings held since the June 2023 council meeting: 

• 09/06/23 – Cllrs Buckley-Jones, Sowerby, Farrington met to discuss next steps on 

Zero Carbon Parishes project 

• 12/06/23 – Cllr Trafford attended LALC ‘Essentials of a good employer’ (remote) 

training 

• 19/06/23 – Clerk, Cllrs Sockell and Watkinson met to discuss planning for a councillor 

workshop (4-year plan) 

• 28/06/23 - Clerk attended the SLCC Lincolnshire branch meeting 

• 04/07/23 – Cllr Buckley-Jones attended LALC ‘Freedom of Information and Data 

Protection’ (remote) training 

 

Recommendation: 

Council to note the correspondence and meetings. 


